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Dear Leah Korce,
 
Please find the attached correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Thank you,
 
Lauren Jandl
Chief of Staff
 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 
 
 
July 1, 2022 
 
Leah Korce, via email to:  
 
Re: Public Records Request 
 
Dear Leah Korce: 
 
I write in response to your Public Record Act request dated June 29, 2022. Due to the time 
needed to search at least one archived email account, we will need to invoke our right to 
additional time to respond pursuant to 1 V.S.A. §318(b)(5).  
 
We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Lauren Jandl 
 
Lauren Jandl 
Chief of Staff 
 




